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Dear Parents and Carers,

As I’'m sure you are aware from the media there are no plans to close schools at this
time and we are all following advice from Public Health England and the Government.
However, because this is a changing situation it is important we prepare for different
possibilities. We have hand sanitiser in the main reception of the school and we ask
all visitors and parents to sanitise their hands upon entering and leaving the
building.

Ensuring you can be contacted directly is extremely important so please contact the
school office if there have been any recent changes to contact details. The Senior

Leadership Team have met to discuss ‘learning from home’ for the pupils if the need
does arise and we will inform you at a later date as to how we will communicate this.

It is possible that our young people may feel anxious about the current situation and
so | would ask that, like us, you please continue to reassure your son or daughter if/
when they ask questions—we do not want to add to any sense of anxiety or panic.
Your support in managing, what is potentially a difficult situation which continues to
change, is much appreciated.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mr Anderson
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MHSA Lotto Club

The ‘Lotto Club” has proven popular with both parents and staff alike.

With a draw every month, you are in with the chance to win a great cash prize.
Application forms, available from: mhsa.lottoclub@gmail.com or if you make a payment via ParentPay an
application form will be automatically sent to you via email.
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The term dates for the

Just £1 per month buys you membership (a ball to be entered into the draw) half of all money raised will go
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can find them on the
school website using ARUERIONS Year 1 visited Jodrell Bank

the following link - this week and had a great
time learning about the
universe. Have a look at our
Twitter page for some
photographs from the day.
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What’s going on this week?

.

LGE Z2vval Maarcih
wWhat wowuld gow
find hard abowut

starting again®

Turkey opened its borders for Syrian refugees to leave its territory for Europe at the end of
February. So far hundreds of thousands have left Turkey. Many Syrians have fled their home
country, following dangerous conditions and fighting due to the ongoing civil war there. Fife Council
in Scotland has one of the highest rates of resettlement for Syrian refugees in the UK. During the
increasingly unsettled situation in Syria, Fife are wanting to help more families and have said they
will continue to welcome many more families this year.

Things to talk about at home...

Have you always lived where you live now? If not, talk about what it was like moving. If you
moved to a different place, talk about what that was like.
2 What do you think might be some of the challenges of moving to a different country?
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